
May 14, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Larry C. Price 

Associate Editor 

Fort Worth Star-Telegram 

400 West Seventh St., P.O. Box 1870 

Fort Worth, Texas 76101 

 

Dear Mr. Price: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing me to review the photographic files 

relevant to the assassination of President Kennedy.  Your cooperation and hospitality during my visit 

is much appreciated. 

 

It was very helpful for me to review your collection first hand.  I believe that many of the 

Star-Telegram photographs are important to the historical record of the assassination.  In the near 

future, we will get back in contact with you regarding our request for copies of certain photographs. 

 

Again, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq 

Associate Director 


